
  

 

 

 

 

      

Newsletter 

Summer Term 

Week 4 

Calendar Dates 

May 

12th Parent gardening session, 10.30 to 12.30pm 

 

20th  International Day                         see information 
with this newsletter 

24th  Inset day, school closed 

27th—31st Half term—school closed 

June 

3rd  Return to school 

W/C 10th Y1 National phonics screening check * 

14th Y2 Athletics at Lydgate                                    
 (Children to be confirmed) 

19th Twelve Y2 Children to KES, Sports festival 
 (Children to be confirmed) 

21st Colour smash at Don Valley Stadium 9-1pm    
 (Children to be confirmed) 

21st Parent class drop-in 2.15pm. YB will be in   
 Forest school 

26th Sports day at The Wave 

July 

2nd Year 2 Family fun evening at Nether Green 
 Junior School 

4th Children’s reports to go home 

10th Summer Fayre  

15th Y2 leavers party in Forest School-children 
 only 

16th  Y2 leavers assembly, 2.30pm—Parents invited 

17th Whole school to Bridlington 

19th Last day of school—No afterschool club 

 

Attendance 
Learning in school starts at 8.20am. 

School Target 95%, National Target 96%   

Previous weeks whole school attendance was 
93.7% same as last week 

Anne and I would like to thank all our          
wonderful parents who have ensured that their 
child’s attendance has improved or have always 
had exemplary attendance. 

School will be taking a more targeted approach 
and sending individual letters out to those   
parents who need support in getting their  
children to school and on time. 

Jane Barnes and Anne LeRoux 

Messages from the Office 

Letters this week  -  None 

                                *****  

Via ParentPay  -  Choir for next 1/2 term 

*****  

New Menu -  Week 1 

16th May meal change—it will be breaded chicken 
and veggie nuggets.  Jacket and sandwich will stay 
the same 

          ***** 

Clubs run by the school e.g. choir, must be 
booked and paid for via ParentPay prior to the 
club commencing. Please remember to select 
all the sessions.  

***** 

* National Phonics Screening. 

This is the check that every Y1 child in the uk 
will undertake in the same week.   

Please can we politely request that you do not 
take your child out of school the week       
commencing 10th June. 



Clubs and Activities 
Football  -  Monday 3.15 to 4.15pm  please visit www.soccereds.co.uk-Broomhill to book.  

ART  -  Monday, 3—4pm.   Register online www.linklearning.education/register 

Choir  -  Tuesday, 3-3.30pm  -  in the hall   

Martial Arts  -  Tuesday 3pm-3.45pm (in the EYFS unit) - for Y1 & Y2s only        
      email craig@xmartialarts.co.uk to book. Need to sign up again with Craig 

Hockey/Tennis — Wednesday 8/5, 3—4pm. 8/5, 15/5, 22/5, 5/6, 12/6, 19/6 

French  - Thursday, 3-4pm  
 
Music lessons - Thursday all day.  Register online www.linklearning.education/register 

 

 

Breakfast and Teatime club. 

All Breakfast and Teatime sessions MUST be booked by the parents online via ParentPay.      
Parents should also cancel via ParentPay, charges will apply if not cancelled prior to the sessions.   

Provisions and staffing are arranged in advance and therefore parents will be charged if session are 
not cancelled in time. 

For same day Teatime bookings, please book before noon.  If after please call the office. 

Please email or contact Mrs Venables at the office if you have any problems. 

Promotional Forest School Video 

We would like to shoot a promotional video for Forest School involving some of the     
children.  Is there anyone who would be willing and able to shoot this for us? 

 

Also if you do NOT want your child in the video, which will be posted on the website, please let 
school know. 

Kidical Mass Cycle Ride—18th May 

This is a short, gentle paced cycle ride for families or anyone who would like to cycle in a group. It's 
aimed at children and parents / carers so will be marshalled to help keep the group safe. We'll be 
cycling from Tudor Square (outside of the Crucible) to Pounds Park.  

For further information please see the flyer at the end of this Newsletter. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As we all know, our school community represents a fantastically diverse com-

munity. The school is really excited to celebrate this in its annual International 

Day on Monday 20th May 2024. Children are invited to wear items of cloth-

ing/costumes from their country of origin that day and the school will provide 

activities and songs throughout the day from different cultures.  

After school, we will run a bake sale with international treats and snacks (no 

nuts please). We hope this will raise much needed funds for the school refur-

bishment fund and will also provide a fantastic opportunity to share how 

amazing our school community is.  

To make this day as successful as possible, we need your help! If anyone is 

available and willing, it would be fantastic if you could please: 

Volunteer to come into school to briefly talk about their cultures on the 

day.  

Dress your children in clothes that represents their country of origin. 

Bake/cook some snacks that represent your culture/international herit-

age and bring them to school on the morning of Monday 20th May. 

Please provide a note that says what the dish is and a full list of 

ingredients as several children have severe allergies. 

Help set up the table of food at 2:30pm  

If you’re able to help, please contact the school office and/or just bring in your 

tasty treats on Monday! With your help we can make this a really fantastic 

event. 

Best wishes, 

Anne Cotton (FOBS Chairperson) 

 

  

 

 




